
Have your say...

A proposal to improve the current lighting on the estate is being 
developed with a view to provide an enhanced night time environment 
for residents and local users.

A drop-in consultation event with residents has been organised 
for Thursday 18th May, at Golden Lane Community Centre 
(basement area).
Please pop in at anytime between 4.30pm and 7.30pm. 

... on the estate lighting 

We hope to see as many of you there, if you cannot attend and 
would like to find out more, please contact the Project Manager, 
Leila Ben-Hassel on Leila.ben-hassel@cityoflondon.gov.uk.


